
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Date: May 5, 2023 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Planning, Zoning and Historic Preservation Officer 
 Bonny Anfinson, Program Coordinator 

Re: Accept Nick Drummond into Foundation Grant – 18 Denver Ave.

 

Nick Drummond, 18 Denver Avenue, is requesting acceptance into the Foundation 
Grant. The property is currently in the Siding and Wood Windows and Doors Program. 
The applicant will also be applying for the Revolving Loan Program to cover the 
additional costs. All required documentation has been provided in the application. The 
Loan Committee has reviewed this request and recommend approval. 

Recommend Motion: Move to accept Nick Drummond into the Foundation Program. 
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